
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Gary Haynes 

  Director of Community Development 

                       

Date:   8/10/20 

 

RE:   Meeting Cancellation  

 

Due to power outages and internet service interruptions from the tropical storm last 

week the Planning and Zoning Commission has decided to cancel the regularly 

scheduled meeting scheduled on 8/11/20.  The cancelled meeting will be rescheduled 

for a special meeting on Tuesday 8/25/20 at 7PM in the public hearing room and via 

zoom. 

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


